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Availability of the 2021 Universal
Registration Document 

« RETURN

ALD informs the public that the 2021 Universal Registration Document was filed with

the French Financial Markets Authority (AMF) on 22 April 2022. The 2021 Universal

Registration Document is made available to the public, free of charge, in accordance

with the conditions provided for by the regulations in force and may be consulted in

the “Regulated information” section on ALD’s corporate website

(www.aldautomotive.com) and on the AMF’s website.
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